The remaining balance for the trip will need to have been paid by Thursday 6th April 2017.

An assembly informing children about Manor Adventure will be held with all Year 6 children at each school on Monday 3rd October 2016.

Details of the residential trip will be shared and children will have the opportunity to ask more questions about the trip itself.

A meeting for all parents interested will be held at Wood End Primary School on Monday 10th October to give more details of the week's activities and arrangements. This will be in the school hall at 5.30pm. This is expected to take 30 minutes.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Carolyn Hadley

Head of School

C. Hadr

•If interested please return the reply slip below •

Adventuse		
I request that my child		Class
School		
should attend the weekend's activity at Manor Adventure, Craven Arms, Shropshire.		
I have paid £50 on Parent Pay to secure my child's place on the trip.		
Signed	_ Parent	Date